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February 3rd, 2016 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Food Bank Building will closed due to renovation starting February 4th, 2016. We will be 
moving our supplies in storage while the renovation is underway which may take anywhere from 
4-6 weeks.  
 
There will be changes to FOOD BANK pick up location and possibly time changes. We will not be 
picking up any frozen or fresh produce from Kawartha Food Share until the renovations are 
complete due to lack of storage. The location for FOOD BANK DAY will be provided via newsletter 
and the Curve Lake Band Members Facebook page. I will be contacting Food Bank Clients by 
phone/email as well. 
 
If you have signed up and are eligible for the JustFood Boxes (Staples & Fresh Produce), pick up 
will be in the garage behind the Food Bank. Please ensure that you pick up your boxes the day 
they arrive. Again this is due to lack of storage space and refrigeration. If you cannot pick up your 
box, please make alternative arrangements. Unfortunately, delivery is not an option for the 
JustFood boxes and/or Food Bank boxes.  
 
For Food Bank Clients, if you haven’t already completed an Information Access Form, please do 
so as soon as possible. It is important to have contact information so I can keep you up to date in 
case of any changes to the programs. If you have completed the form and there have been 
changes to your household, please complete so the information can be updated. 
 
Should you have any questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
705-957-3539 or JaniceM@curvelake.ca 
 
Miigwech, 
 
 
 
Janice McCue 
Food Bank Coordinator 
 
 


